
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Ref: SJ/sf 
 
24th March 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to remind you that we are currently in the process of considering a 
uniform change for September 2015. This will be for all students in Years 7 to 10. 
Therefore, it will not impact on our current Year 10 students who will be expected to 
wear their existing uniform in September. 
 
As always, we value your feedback and opinions and would be grateful if you would 
take a few seconds to complete the short uniform survey.  
 
The link for this is: http://goo.gl/forms/pMnoSqvL3N. 
 
The proposed changes to the school uniform are in response to student feedback 
and some concerns expressed by parents regarding the quality and colour of our 
current uniform. 
 
If you experience any problems with accessing the survey, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school. The survey will close on Friday 3rd April in order for all responses 
to be collated. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Sara Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
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